7 May 1997

Brian Fidlin 2 Oaken Covert Codsall Wolverhampton WV8 2BG ENGLAND

Dear Ms Chua

I recently spent a weekend in Singapore, whilst I was on a business trip to Sri Lanka and Indonesia.

One of the highlights of that weekend was spending the Saturday evening in the Bar and Billiards Room listening to the Greg Chako Trio. I was delighted to be able to find this type of melodic, swinging jazz in Singapore. I must admit that this is my type of music, and on that Saturday evening it was just what I needed in the middle of a busy trip. I stayed all the way through the performance, until Greg had finished.

I'm writing to tell you this because I so much enjoyed the evening, and you are to be congratulated in making this wonderful music available to your visitors.

Best Wishes for the future

Yours Faithfully